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Hall Blvd needs resources devoted to safety and maintenance. It is both unpleasant 

to drive on and dangerous or impossible to walk. This cuts down pedestrians ability to 

walk around Tigard and as a driver, I avoid it when I can which is unfair to local 

businesses. I fully support dedicating time, money and resources to build complete 

sidewalks and maintain the road. 


